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Allergy Shot Policy 

 
 
We are happy to administer your child’s allergy shots here in our office. Because we are not an 
allergy office, we have implemented some guidelines to allow us to give your child our very best 
care.  
 
Please review our allergy shot policy as outlined below:  
 

• Please schedule your next allergy shot appointment before you leave the office. The 
appointment times we have available for allergy shots are as follows:  

o Monday-Friday: 8:00 am – 11:30 am; 1:15 pm – 4:20 pm.  

• Our office closes at 5:00 pm daily; please ensure that you arrive no later than 4:20 pm to 
allow adequate time for the nurse to give the shot and for the waiting period 
afterwards.  

• Because this is a scheduled appointment, we will draw up your allergy shots ahead of 
time. If you miss your appointment, the serum will be discarded. If you need to change 
your scheduled appointment, please provide our office with at least 24 hours’ notice.  

 
These guidelines help us make this process as smooth as possible for both patients and staff. 
Thank you for understanding.  


